
Giving ODOT more money to widen the freeway in the NE I5 corridor is a short sighted, foolish and racist insult to North Portland... 
there has already been so much damage done that adding insult to injury just feels like another attack ... we DO NOT WANT MORE 
NOISE, POLLUTION AND fracturing of our streets! 
I am floored by the ignorance of lawmakers who don’t even know the area and yet are proposing these actions! ALL YOU HAVE TO 
DO IS LOOK AT A MAP AND ASK YOURSELF WOULD YOU WANT THAT IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD???!!! It seems like another 
form of racial and economic red lining! 
Has Salem learned NOTHING?!!! 
Wake up!!! This is a BAD idea. 


